
 

 

The future of our past is ever present 
 
 You probably remember the childhood song, 'Make new friends but keep the old. One 
is silver and the other gold'. That is what Roger and I are doing. We're not starting 
over in the archives but adding to what the prior History Keepers and Archive Workers 
have done. Their work was a labor of love. It is evident their work was time consuming 
and tedious.  
   We have been working with the Web Site committee to include a section on the 
stpaulucc.org website about the Archives. It can be found on a tab at the top. 
Unlimited thanks to Bill Whicher and Neil Holliday for taking up my reigns and guiding 
me through the process. They are not only helpful but patient. 
   Included on the website as of this writing is an article describing who we are and 
what we do, some of the information available and a request form to use to obtain the 
information you want. There is also a link to previous Amazing Archives articles. 
   I am excited about continuing to uncover the many talented people and their 
contributions to this church and the people who help maintain and grow it. All of us 
are valuable to St. Paul and contribute in many ways.  
      
     

                 
 In Service To God,  

Jo Ann Elmore, Archivist 

  

  
  
 


